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SNUPPS
Standardized Nuclear Unit
Power Plant System

5 Choke Cherry Road Nicholas A. Petrick
Rockville, Marylard 20850 Executive Director
(301) 869 8010

October 2, 1979

SLNRC 79-14 FILE: 0540
SUBJ: SNUPPS FSAR

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Ref: STN 50-482, STN 50-483, STN 50-485, and STN 50-486

Dear Mr. Denton:

Forwarded herewith are fifteen (15) copies of the Standardized Nuclear
Unit Power Plant System (SNUPPS) Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR).
Pursuant to 10 ETR 2.101(a), the FSAR is tendered for your completeness
review. The SNUPPS FSAR will be incorporated into the applications of
the above referenced dockets by letters from Kansas Gas and Electric
Company, Union Electric Company, and Rochester Gas and Electric Corpor-
ation.

Verygrulyyours,

EM \C
Nicholas A. Petrick

RLS:dck

Attachment: SNUPPS FSAR

cc: J. E. Arthur RGE
J. K. Bryan UE

G. L. Koester KGE

D. T. McPhee KCPL
G. Charnoff SPPT
L. Larsen LLLM
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